Gentet, Matthias

From: Mervyn Crossick <J5IEEGTGNGNGEEE
Sent: 10 January 2017 17:18

To: Planning

Subject: Hall School

Attention David Glasgow
Dear Sir

| endorse the opposition to the reconstruction of Hall School. We are supposed to be in a conservation
area. | would have thought that would mean a careful consideration to proposed alterations to buildings
that would not clash with the environment. | also believed that permission for substantial basement
developments would also be unacceptable in largely domestic situations. | trust that adequate
consideration is given to the grossly over development that has taken around me in the 26 years | have
lived in Eton Avenue and that the Hall School development is rejected.

The considerable increase in size of the building | have been told will not increase the numbers of pupils.
These are weasel words because if this is not the case then the existing junior school pupils will be housed
in the new building (why else increase the number of classrooms) and that building developed for
commercial purposes. | fear extra footfall, vehicles and parking.

Yours faithfully

Mervyn Crossick



